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Garage Fire Damages Home in Fontana

Date/Time: April 2, 2013 at 5:30 p.m.
Location:  9700 Block on Lombardy Ave
Incident:  Garage Fire in Fontana

Summary:  

On Tuesday, April 2nd at 5:30 p.m., San Bernardino County Fire Department responded to a house fire in 
Fontana on Lombardy Avenue.  On arrival to the house fire they discovered the attached garage was fully 
involved with some spread into the attic.  San Bernardino County Firefighters were able to keep the fire mostly 
confined to the garage.  Through an aggressive fire attack firefighters were able to minimize the spread of fire 
into the residence.  It took three engines, two squads, a truck and a chief officer to provide the man power 
needed to extinguish the fire.  At the time of this press release the cause of this fire is still under investigation.  

Don’t forget to check your smoke detector batteries every year when you change your clocks.  For more 
information on fire prevention and how to make your home safer, visit www.sbcfire.org 

Photos are available at www.sbcfire.org under Latest News.
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